
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Reception ‘Things that Grow’ 

Spring 2 Term Summary 

 We have been enjoying reading ‘Little Red by Bethan Woollvin. 
We wrote some simple sentences about our main character Red rescuing 
her Grandma from the wolf.  
We also made a set of instructions on how to trap a wolf. We thought 
really hard about what we would need to trap the big bad wolf. 
We enjoyed role playing as the different characters from Little Red and 
using this to support our remembering the story.  

We have been working 
hard on our social skills by 
enjoying our outdoor pro-
vision with the nursery! 
We have been supporting 
them when learning to 
share, take turns and play 
together. We have been 
great role models! 

As a part of science week we did 3 different science 
activities!  
We thought all about the butterfly life cycle and cre-
ated some paper chain caterpillars.  
We thought about different animals in the ocean and 
participated in some ocean yoga. 
We then went on a dandelion hunt across the school 
grounds using our magnifying glasses to look at their 
different parts. 

We have all been very busy in 
RWI doing some excellent 
blending and reading. We are 
all doing so well with our read-
ing and all of us are now start-
ing to blend a variety of 
words! 

We have been very busy in maths:  
· Learning the composiƟon of 

numbers 6-10. 
· Learning numbers bonds to 5. 
· CounƟng accurately from 1-10.  
· Name and recognise 2D 

shapes.  

In our PSED lessons we met 
Leo the lion who had fallen out 
with his friend! We all worked 
together as a team to figure 
out how Leo could apologise 
to his friend and we made 
crowns to celebrate.  

We really enjoyed our P.E les-
sons where we have been 
thinking about how to travel 
around a room. We have been 
travelling in different ways and 
at different speeds.  

We have been very busy growing 
lots of different fruits and vegetables 
this term!  
We created our own mini gardens, 
grew our own cress and sunflowers 
as well as planting radishes, carrots, 
lettuce and onions in our garden.  
Our vegetables aren’t ready to be 
harvested yet but we can’t wait to 
eat them!  


